
 
 

Group Walk, Scoot, Wheel or Cycle to School on 
Friday 28th February 8:30am  
Dear Parents/Carers  

As you may be aware your child’s school is taking part in a road safety and active travel 
project this year called A New School Journey. As part of this project, we would like to 
invite you to the following event. 

Please join us for a group walk, wheel, cycle or scoot to school on Friday 28th February. 
We will be meeting at the Park and Stride location: Castle and Dandy Pools Car Park 
(full address below) at 8:25am and we will be leaving at 8:30am. If you usually travel 
to school by car but wish to join us on the walk to school, then you can park at this 
location and travel on foot the rest of the way to school.  

We ask that parents accompany their children for the full duration of the walk, dogs are 
also welcome – however they must always remain under control and on a lead and are 
not permitted onto the school grounds.  

By walking/wheeling/cycling/scooting together, it offers the chance to socialise with 
friends and get active. These were two things that children commented would make 
their trip to school more enjoyable in our recent survey. It also helps identify new routes 
to school and show that cars don’t need to be driven up to the school gates every day, 
there are other options. 

We would love to include as many people as possible and really show what an impact 
our pupils and adults can have on changing behaviours and making the school a safer 
place to be for everyone. If you can’t meet us on the car park please feel free to join us 
along the way.  We will finish our walk with pupils entering school via the rear gate, by 
the pharmacy and community centre.  

 

Car Park Meeting Point: Castle and Dandy Pools Car Park, Severn Way, 
Off South View Road, Little Dawley, TF4 3HP (over the speed bumps and 
turn left into the car park) 

Date/Time: Friday 28th February, meeting at 8:25am to leave at 8:30am  

Castle and Dandy Pools 
Car Park  


